
 
From: Edric Johnson [mailto:edric_j@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Sunday, October 14, 2012 11:19 PM 

To: Murphy, Brad 
Subject: 809 Williamson St. Oct 15 Planning Agenda  

 
Dear Mr. Murphy, 
 
I'm emailing you because I will not be able to attend the meeting on October 15. I live at 808 Williamson 
Street, a condominium that has 36 units, next to two other apartment buildings (another apartment 
building is currently being built on Livingston).  I have two concerns.  
 
One, if I have a guest visiting me, I hope they will still have a place to park. Usually, there are a few spots 
open in front of our building. I'm worried that customers will take up all of the available spots in front of 
our residence. I hope there is a way to address the parking.  
 
Second, because there are many windows that face Williamson street, my condo included, and I'm 
concerned about the noise level during the night.  There are many bedrooms that face Williamson Street 
and I'm very concerned about hearing customers conversing outside the patio and constant car doors 
opening and shutting. I hope there is a way to address business hours. 
 
Best, 
Edric Johnson 
#404 


